
Dear Parents,  

Welcome back and I hope you all had a wonderful Easter 

break with your families.   

We currently have one gorgeous cockerel that is in need of a 

new loving home. He is becoming a little too aggressive with 

our chickens and must be separated from them asap. If       

anyone is able to help by offering him a new home please see 

Mrs Steele in the school  office.  

I will be holding a coffee morning on Friday April 29th in the 

After School Club mobile. Anyone wishing  to have a chat or 

raise any questions in an informal situation please come along. 

They start at 9am and are usually finished by 10am. It’s a nice 

way to meet other parents and find out about new things   

happening in school and have your say on them! 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

April 

29th April– Coffee Morning     

May 

2nd—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

3rd & 4th—Year 2 Residential to 

 Kingswood 

9th—13th—SATs Week 

16th—20th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersey Island, Essex 

19th—Year 3 to Flag Fen 

30th—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to School 

16th—Sports Day 

23rd—Transition Day 

24th—Coffee Morning 

July 

7th—Duathlon 

7th—Year 3 to Whitlingham Lakes 

12th—1.30pm Leavers Production 

13th—6.00pm Leavers Production 

14th—School Fete 

20th—Last day of Term 

September 

5th—Children Return to School 

 

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 

School and Nursery 

Follow us on Twitter @hovetonstjohns  

Free Jungle Book Hardbacks 

Starting this Saturday 16th April      

tokens will be published inside the EDP and continue 

daily through the following week until and including   

Friday 22nd April. 

Readers need to collect 4 tokens - days do not matter - 

and can then redeem these for a FREE Jungle Book at 

One Stop Stores. Branches holding book stocks will also 

be advised daily in the paper. I am told this is NOT a 

soft cover publication, but a hardback book, based on 

the original 1894 story and is being offered to tie in 

with the new film later this year. If you have any spare 

tokens please hand into the School Office so the school 

can take advantage of this offer too.  



Swimming—Year 4 

Year 4 will begin their next 5 week block of swimming on Monday 18th 

April 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat 

to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

School Meals 

Please note that from Monday 11th April the cost of a Key Stage 2 

school meal was increased to £2.20. Please ensure the correct 

amount is sent in. All payments need to be sent to school in a sealed, 

named envelope. Thank you. 

School Photographs 

Please return all orders and payments for your child’s class photograph to 

your class teacher before Monday 18th April 

A large copy is on display in the foyer of the school office. 

Roadworks Information 

Four-way traffic lights will be erected at the junction of the A1151 Stalham 

Road and A1062 Horning Road from Monday 11th April for a period of 1—2 

weeks to complete works close to the junction. These will be manually con-

trolled to manage peaks in the traffic. 

Further and updated information can also be found on www.norfolk.gov.uk/

roadworks  

PE Kit Key Stage 2 
Please ensure your child has the correct outdoor PE kit of Green Polo shirt, Black Hoodie 

and trainers in school every week as all PE lessons will be on the field. PE days are: 

Monday - Year 3 

Tuesday - Year 4 

Wednesday - Year 5 

Thursday - Year 6 

Friday - All Key Stage 2 


